
Pass it On! 
Uniform Donation and Swap.

We know that life is pretty expensive at the moment.  We want to do all we can to help you save money. That’s why we 
are having a Pass It On week to make sure that you can give away the uniform you no longer need, and get new sizes for 

free. 

This jumper 
is too small!

I can get a 
bigger one 

from the 
Pass It On 

event!

○



What will happen:
All uniforms can be handed in from 10th-12th July. 
Please only donate uniform with logos. 

Monday 10th July to 20th July will be No Uniform 
days.

School will wash and package all uniforms and sort 
into sizes to pass on to their new owners - for free.

New-to-You Uniforms can be collected, for free, after 
school on Tuesday 18th-Thursday 20th July. 


